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Dear Parents and Carers  

November is well and truly upon us. The 

weather forecast was right with the SNOW 

this week so please can we remind all children 

to make sure that they bring a warm coat to 

school. 

Paperless and cashless office.    

Managing money and letters to parents is 

very time consuming in our busy school office 

and so, in line with most schools, we are 

committed to reducing this level of 

administration. Mrs Edwards is working hard 

to ensure that this dream becomes a reality! 

Please provide us with an email address if you 

ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŘƻƴŜ ǎƻ already.          

Birth Certificates 

The school is now required to keep a copy of 

every child's birth certificate in their 

school records. If you have not already, could 

you please send a copy of the birth certificate 

to the office where we will photocopy it and 

keep it in a secure place and we will return 

the original straight away. 

Nursery 

Following a pilot this term where we have 

opened the nursery for three afternoons each 

week, we have decided to run two separate 

groups of children attending either 5 

mornings or 5 afternoons with some flexibility 

to offer single sessions, but only if the session 

is not full.  

                                                            

 

Fifty Things to do Before You Leave Leyburn 
Primary School  is based on a similar idea 
developed by the National Trust and includes 
ideas collected from each class. 

Pupils and staff have been asked to suggest 
what  children should experience before they 
leave primary school. Please let us know if you 
have any suggestions to add. 

The finished booklet will be distributed to all 
pupils and the list includes a visit a theatre, 
climbing a tree, raising money for charity, 
discovering what is in a pond, learning some 
first aid tips and looking after a pet. 

School website: 

Before half term, a photographer came to 

school and spent a day with your wonderful 

children. Some of the photographs are on the 

front page of the website and really show our 

school at its best. 

Guided reading books 

As part of our continued school improvement, 

we are always looking for ways to add to our 

collection of guided reading books across the 

school. For younger children, these books are 

specially written to make sure that children 

can use their developing skills and so can be 

quite expensive. We will be holding a 

Christmas Cake Sale later in the term. The 

date will be confirmed. 

Woodland Trust 

We have been provided with a lot of small 

trees from the Woodland Trust for planting a 

copse in the school grounds. If there are any 

willing volunteers who would like to assist the 

Green Team with this project, Please contact 

the school office. 

 




